
  My name is Warren Wiley, I have about 8 duplexes and single family homes in Klamath Falls. I have 
been a sole proprietor landlord for 20 years, and my goal has always been to provide clean and safe 
rentals.  I appreciate my tenants and treat them with respect.  HB 2004-A is bunk, and I strongly urge 
you to OPPOSE HB-2004-A. Please make this bill NOT HAPPEN!!!!!!!!!.  Thank You. 

 


